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NEW ORLEANS   
LOUISIANA 

43rd Annual Meeting 
 
The Association meets in New Orleans (“The Big Easy”), March 11-13, 2004 at the Le 
Pavillon Hotel. Mark Partridge, 2004 President-elect, is putting together the program with 
sessions exploring an ever wider range of regional topics. Mark reports that he has been 
busy putting together a very stimulating program. He also reports that he has received a 
sizable number of papers. The sessions will begin at 4pm on the 11th and run through 
6pm on the 13th. 

 
LE PAVILLON HOTEL 

 
NOTE: CUT OFF DATE 

FEBRUARY 9 
 
The Le Pavillon Hotel is the conference hotel. A historic first-generation skyscraper, Le 
Pavillon Hotel, "The Belle of New Orleans", has many unique traditions, such as a 
nightcap of peanut butter and jelly sandwiches with hot chocolate or cold milk served 
each evening in the lobby. The hotel is located in the heart of New Orleans, steps away 
from prominent office buildings, the Federal Courts and City Hall. A short stroll to the 
French Quarter, Mississippi Riverfront attractions, The Morial Convention Center, 
Superdome, major shopping and, of course, the famed St. Charles Avenue Streetcars. 
 
The cut off date for reservations at the special conference rate is February 9. 
 
Conference Rate: $153, single or double occupancy, $20 for each additional person 
To make reservations, call the hotel: 504-581-3111 or toll free 1-800-535-9095 
and ask for the Southern Regional Science Association rate. 
 
Check out the hotel at their web site: http://www.lepavillon.com 



SRSA WEB SITE 

www.srsa.org  
 
Thanks to the efforts of The Regional Research Institute, West Virginia University, 
information about the conference and registration forms can be found on the web site.  In 
addition, you will find an archive of past newsletters, and links to other sites of interest.  

The Review of Regional Studies, Volume 33, No. 1 (Summer), is now 
available on The Review’s web site: http://economy.okstate.edu/rrs/.  This is the first 
issue of The Review published on the web.  

The Review of Regional Studies is published for the SRSA by The College of Business 
Administration at Oklahoma State University, Stillwater. The Review is published three 
times a year, usually as summer, fall, and winter. The editors, Dan Rickman and Ronald 
Moomaw, encourage you to submit your paper for consideration. Details can be found at 
the SRSA web site. You can link to The Review’s web site through the SRSA web site 
also. 
 
The SRSA Newsletter is published three times each year in January, May, and 
September. 
Material for inclusion in the Newsletter should be sent to: 
Frank Hefner, editor 
Department of Economics and Finance 
College of Charleston 
Charleston, S.C. 29424 
or 
e-mail hefnerf@cofc.edu 
 
Best wishes for a happy and healthy New Year and look forward to seeing you in 
New Orleans. 


